
Cypress Pines Property Owners Association, Inc.
Accepted Color Palettes

In order to promote a color scheme within the community that is both harmonious and 
aesthetically pleasing, the following color palettes have been approved by the CPPOAI 
Board of Directors to be used as a guide when choosing colors to be used on dwelling 

exteriors or driveways. Once again, these colors are a guide and not absolute. However, 
owners are reminded that the further any color choices you make which deviate from 

the accepted colors in hue, saturation or brightness, the more likely it is that your 
choices will be denied by the ARC. 

Since there is likely to be some deviation from the actual color and the color displayed to 
you on your computer screen or the color printed by your printer, it is recommended 

that owners first select the shade they are interested in and then go to https://
www.ppgpaints.com or simply "Google" the ppg number to determine a store which 

carries that color and then bring back color samples from there for your final selection. 
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